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James Wood
50 Grove Street
Peterborough, NH 03458-1409

November 6, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Northern Pass is a financially myopic and environmentally disastrous plan structured to serve the few
rather than the majority.
Please reject Northern Pass in its entirety.

Thank you.

James Wood

Sincerely,
James Wood
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